

Keith Gudorf keith.gudorf@celinaschools.org

may last and first day

2 messages

Keith Gudorf <keith.gudorf@celinaschools.org>

Wed, Jul 17, 2019 at 6:54 PM

To: Ken Schmiesing <ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org>, Tom Sommer <tom.sommer@celinaschools.org>

Cc: Scott Braun <Scott.Braun@celinaschools.org>

Hi Ken and Tom,

Since STRS rules state that a retire/rehire cannot work the very next day after retirement, then I am requesting a deduct day on August 1st since my last day is July 31st.

Thanks,

kg

7/18/10

Keith E. Gudorf District Technology Coordinator

Celina City Schools 585 E. Livingston Street Celina, Ohio 45822

419-586-8300 x.1516